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Don Kergil <donkergil@gmail.com>
Friday, March 12, 2010 7:22 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61.

I am a very small forex trader and this bill would absolutely force me to stop trading forex.
I only have a $500 to $1000 dollar account and only trade a small
percentage of the time.

Enough said
PLEASE VOTE NO.
I’ve lost enough rights lately.

Don Kergil


